
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:36 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 29th and R St Special Use Permit 

 
 

 

From: Don Draper [mailto:add.draper@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:23 AM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: 29th and R St Special Use Permit 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Good morning Rich,  
My wife and I are homeowners in Church Hill North.  I am writing to you because I 
support the Special Use Permit for the project at 29th and R streets.  I believe the project will be 

a benefit to my neighborhood. 

Thank you for your help and time. 

Best, 

Anthony Draper 

--  

A.D. "Don" Draper  

1011 N 31st St. 

RICHMOND, VA 23223 

804.658.0587 

add.draper@gmail.com 


